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On 8 October 2021 (Friday), HKQAA signed a Memorandum Of Understanding (MoU)

with The Bank of East Asia, Limited. The MoU will support the strategies of the China

Mainland and Hong Kong SAR Government to mitigate and adapt climate change, and

promote the green financing for SMEs.

HKQAA is committed to playing an active role in shaping a sustainable business and

investment environment through our professional certification and assessment

services. The collaboration with The Bank of East Asia, Limited will leverage strengths

and resources of both parties to contribute to environmental protection and

sustainable development.
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